COPY - For the information of - Sir Arthur Currie.

Honourable Adelard Godbout,
Minister of Agriculture,
Quebec, Que.

Dear Mr. Godbout:

As you are probably aware, the work
carried on in the Institute of Parasitology at Macdonald
College is being financed jointly by the National Research
Council 2nd the Empire Marketing Board, and is being directed
by the Associate Committee on Parasitology of the National
Research Council. A list of the personnel of this Committee
is enclosed herewith for your information.

Since your Department has contributed
largely toward this work in providing capital expenditure
for the Institute building, it is considered desirable
that the Department should be represented on the Comnittee
directing the work. Consequently, I have pleasure in
extending to you at the request of the Committee an
invitation to appoint a representative of your Department
to serve as a member of the Associate Committee on
Parasitology of the National Research Council.

Sincerely yours,

(sgd.) H.M. TORY

President.




